
        Office of Planning, Design, and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Public Parking Lot Reconfiguration 
 

August 9, 2018 

Public Parking Lot at the base of Spring Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the reconfiguration of the Public Parking Lot. 
 
Work Activities: Construction Update:  

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Pre-cast/granite curb installation is finished up and placement of concrete sidewalks is continuing 
throughout the entire parking lot area. Landscaping is complete along Walden Street and within the 
interior islands.   

• There will still be a need to block off a few spaces from time to time, but it will be temporary and 
limited.  

• Final paving within the parking lot area will take place sometime in September. Advance notice will be 
sent prior to the work. 

• Reminder: Some might have noticed parking spaces being blocked off Thursday night and all day Friday 
in the northeast corner – this is for the Farmers’ Market and is being coordinated with the WPD.  

• Drainage work is complete in the area of Doughty House and The Knolls. Paving the disturbed areas 
will take place on Monday, August 13.   

• Noise/disturbances associated with construction (back up alarms, excavations, dust, mud and trucks) 
should be expected.  

• Additional signage and police details will be on hand as needed.   
• Further circulation of this document would be greatly appreciated.  
• Thank you in advance for your patience. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


